From: <a href="mailto:travis@barriearchive.ca">travis@barriearchive.ca</a> [mailto:travis@barriearchive.ca]

**Sent:** Monday, June 27, 2016 11:05 AM

**To:** Dawn McAlpine **Subject:** Deputation

Dear Ms. McAlpine -

Please accept my request to make a brief deputation at council tonight concerning the submitted site plan of the school board.

I understand it will be up to council whether they will hear from me. My intention is to speak very briefly, no more than 5 minutes.

Thanks,

## DR. TRAVIS R. DOUCETTE

Chairman
Barrie Historical Archive

barriearchive.ca Like us on Facebook

Follow us @barriearchive

